Jammu & Kashmir
Haj Committee

Baitul Hujaj, Haj House, Bemina, Srinagar
Under Department of Haj &Auqaf, Gow. Of Jammu & Kashmir
(Ph.No.0194-2495365, 0194-2495367, www.jkshc. org, mail at:jkstatehajagmail.com)

Subject: Request for change in Flight Schedule.

Reference No:HC-02/33/2025 dated: 16/04/2025 & No.Haj-13/1/2024-Haj-MoMA
dated:17/04/2025.

Notification

As per the communication received from Haj Committee of India and the .
Ministry of Minority Affairs, this year the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia has adopted a
stringent approach regarding Haj arrangements of Haj-2025. It has been clearly stated
that all services in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia including accommodation, transport &
other logistics are pre-mapped with specific flights. Consequently, no modification in
flight allotment is possible,

Therefore, all pilgrims are advised to strictly adhere to the allotted flights.
Any request for change or modification of flights will not be entertained by concerned
authorities. Any deviation from the allotted flight schedule will result in pilgrim’s

exclusion from Haj 2025.

These instructions have been passed to ensure better coordination, security,

and seamless facilitation of the pilgrimage.

No:Haj/2025 ]
1. SHI’s for information with the direction to apprise their mapped Haj Pilgrims accordingly.
2. Incharge Website, JKSHC.




